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It has been a wonderful first week at school and staff have enjoyed welcoming all of the children back after 
their summer break.  
In the holidays, the school has undergone some changes, including freshly painted corridors and doors, new 
lights and a re-shuffle of the hall and library. The children have shown appreciation of the new environment, 
especially the library, where they have spent time choosing a book to take home for this weekend. 

 

PE days 

Please ensure children come to school wearing their uniform and they will have time to change in school 
time. 
Year R— Tuesdays  
Year 1— Wednesday  
Year 2— Mondays  
Year 3— Tuesdays  
Year 4— Tuesdays 

Year 5— Mondays 

Year 6— Wednesday 

 

Collection/ End of the day update: 
 

The gates will be opened at 3:10pm everyday. 
Children have story time at the end of the day, which is an essential time for teachers and children to 
share and enjoy a book together. You may notice the blinds could be down to avoid distractions. 

Clubs: 
Details about morning and after– school clubs will be sent out via parent mail next week. 
Hotshots will be in next week to run taster sessions and then information will follow on how to sign 
up. 


